Lindsey Lucas

i Sl e e e
From: townmanager <townmanager@erwin-nc.org>
Sent: Monday, December 3, 2018 1:42 PM
To: Lindsey Lucas
Subject: 135 Tyler Godwin Road

Lindsey,
The updated site plan for this address looks fine. Thanks for letting me know about the changes.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden

Sent from my iPhone



